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32nd Sunday in  
Ordinary Time 

A Reflection from Bringing Home the Word… 
 

What Shall We Give? 
 

By Mary Katharine Deeley 
 

When my husband and I were first married, we didn’t have much money. I 
took the bus to work, and he ate peanut butter-and-honey sandwiches nearly 
every day. Chunky soup with rice was frequently on our dinner menu. Like 
many young couples, we struggled to make ends meet. One result of that 
experience was that we became very careful about how we spent money. Could we afford lunch at a 
restaurant once a month? How would we save for the future or budget for a growing family? 
 

Also of concern was the amount we would donate to our church. Clearly, large contributions were 
out of the question, but because income and expenses often varied, we even avoided pledging a set 
amount per week. Instead, we agreed to give something every week—as much as we thought we 
could afford. Some weeks it was a dollar; in weeks of plenty or good fortune, we gave a little more. 
Our children took great pride in putting whatever amount we had in the basket each Sunday. 
 

Our finances are much less stressful these days. Our careers and income have been blessed, and we 
still support our church, serve the poor, pay our ministers a living wage, and strive to make our parish 
a welcoming place for all. But whenever I read this Gospel passage I wonder, “Are we simply giving 
out of our surplus, or are we pushing ourselves to let go of some of our desires and dreams to help 
others in our midst?” We all should ask ourselves this question weekly, as my family did years ago. + 
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MOM’S MORNING OUT: Our next dates are Monday 
November 19th & Monday, November 26th from 9:30-
11:30am! Have your toddlers bring their own nut free snacks and 
moms will have coffee and tea during our visit! We have baby 
cuddles granmothers and grandmothers that help supervise/play 
with toddlers! Hope to see you there!  
 

FOREVER IN MOTION: Fitness Classes for Older Adults 
combine stretching, cardio and resistance exercise in free classes 
Mondays and Thursdays at 10:00 am in Holy Family’s Hall. Join 
our little community of fitness and fun! Please note, there will be 
no FIM this week. Contact: Rosalie 306-652-5028 or Diane 306-
370-6682.  
 

HOLY YOGA: is a Christ-centered experiential time of 
worship where we will learn how we can use our minds, bodies, 
and spirits to relax and de-stress, offering an opportunity for 
participants to authentically connect to God through His Word, 
worship and wellness. Classes are Mondays: Chair Yoga for 
Health Issues at 6:30 pm, Gentle/All Levels at 7:30 pm; 
Tuesdays: Gentle at 9:30 am; and Thursdays: Gentle at noon 
and Gentle at 6:30 pm. There will be no Holy Yoga on 
Monday, November 12th. For more info or to register: 
dianew@holyyoga.net or call Diane Waldbillig at 306-370-6682.  
 

“BUILDING RESILIENCE” WELLNESS GROUP 
FOR ADULT SURVIVORS OF SEXUAL TRAUMA 
AND ABUSE: Legacy Ridge Foundation is offering education 
and support groups for adult survivors of childhood sexual 
trauma Tuesdays at 7:00 pm at the Cathedral of the Holy 
Family. Preregister with Lorie—call 306-659-5815 or email  
info@legacyridgefoundation.com . 
 

SPRINGS OF LIVING WATER: A Catholic 
Charismatic Prayer Group that meets every Wednesday after the 
7:00 pm Mass. Contact Don at: 306-374-4766 or 
donlalonde@sasktel.net . 
 

HOLY FAMILY CRAFT GUILD: We meet Thursdays 
from 9:00 am - 1:30 pm. New members are most welcome to 
join in the fun and fellowship! Donations of fabric, quilt batting, 
old jeans, yarn, etc… can be left at the parish office during office 
hours marked for the Craft Guild. For more info, please contact 
Anna at 306-249-0071 or Teresa at 306-249-3764.  
 

SMALL CHRISTIAN COMMUNITY SCRIPTURE 
STUDY: meets at 10:00 am Thursdays to break open the 
Word of the Sunday readings. All are welcome! For more 
information, call John at 306-975-1297.  
 

GOLDEN AGE CARDS: Welcome to the Seniors Golden 
Age game of Trump Whist. We gather at the Cathedral  
Thursdays at 1:30 pm. According to the Holy Family Directory 
we have an abundance of senior citizens. Please consider joining 
us. For more info, call Frank or Alice Penkala at 306-653-0770. 
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PARISH GROUPS  PARISH NEWS 

FAMILY FOLKLORE 
Each week, we’ll ask a question to see how well you know our Holy 

Family history. The answer is hidden somewhere in this bulletin! 

Read closely and you’ll find it.  
 

Q - What is the large banner displayed on the outside of the 
Cathedral?  
A) Bishop’s Annual Appeal    B) Alpha Program   
C) Face 2 Face Ministries       D) CCO (Catholic Christian Outreach)  
 

Once you find the answer (or if you’re just really smart and know it 

already) email the solution to folklore@holyfamilycathedral.ca . 

You’ll be entered to win a copy of Archbishop Bolen’s amazing book 

Transfiguring Prairie Skies and bragging rights for the week. 

CATHEDRAL PARISH OFFICE CLOSED: The 
Cathedral office will be closed on Monday November 12th in lieu 
of Remembrance Day. The offices will reopen Tuesday, 
November 13th at 9:00 am. 
 

BOOK OF REMEMBRANCE: A book of remembrance is 
be available in the Area of Welcome through November. All are 
invited to record the names of their deceased loved ones. 
 

QUIET ROOM: The Small Conference Room is available on 
Sundays as a quiet room for any who might be in need of a quiet, 
more private space during the Mass (ex: for family needs).  
 

INSTALLATION OF FR. EPHRAIM: Fr. Ephraim’s 
official installation as the Cathedral Pastor-Rector will take place 
next Sunday, November 18th at the 11:30 am Mass. Bishop Mark 
will preside. A time of fellowship will follow Mass. All are 
welcome to attend. 
 

DIOCESAN CONGRESS WEEKDAY MASS: The 
Diocesan Congress will be at the Cathedral on Thursday, 
November 15th. On that day, Bishop Mark will celebrate 
Mass at 11:45 am. All parishioners are welcome to attend this 
Mass. Please note, there will be no 12:15 pm Mass that day.  
 

SEWING MACHINE WANTED: The Holy Family Craft 
Guild is in need of a sewing machine to help in their crafting 
endeavors. Please contact the parish office for more information. 
 

CRAFT GUILD SALE: Sunday, November 25th from 9:00 - 
2:00 pm. The Craft Guild’s objective is to raise money for our 
parish as well as for local charity by producing a variety of crafts 
mostly from donated and recycled materials. These are one-of-a-
kind handmade articles excellent for Christmas giving. Please 
contact Anna at 249-0071 or Teresa at 249-3764 for more info. 

In Flanders fields the poppies blow 
Between the crosses, row on row, 

    That mark our place; and in the sky 
    The larks, still bravely singing, fly 

Scarce heard amid the guns below. 
~ John McCrae   

    Food Drive 
 

Sunday, November 18th is World Day of 
the Poor. In solidarity with this day, we 
will be having a food drive for the Our 

Lady of Guadalupe Food Pantry. Donations of recently 
purchased non-perishable foods can be dropped off at the 
Cathedral into the specially marked boxes until Tuesday, 
November 20th. Thank you for your generosity. 
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